
Report of the Burwood/Pegasus Community Board to the Council Meeting of 24 July 2003 

19. HERITAGE WEEK PROJECT FUNDING 
 
 The Community Secretary and Secretarial Services Officer sought the Board’s approval for the 

allocation of 2002/03 Project funding for Heritage Week 2002 to publish a New Brighton Heritage Walk 
pamphlet and to purchase display screens for the New Brighton Historical Society.  The Board 
resolved: 

 
 1. That the $2,000 of the Board’s 2002/03 Project funding for Heritage Week 2002 be allocated to 

publishing of the New Brighton Heritage Walk pamphlet ($1,500) and to purchasing display 
screens for the New Brighton Historical Society ($500). 

 
 2. That the Board allocate up to $250 for the launch of the New Brighton Heritage Walk pamphlet 

from the 2003/04 Discretionary Fund. 
 
 


